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Throughout your life, you've had parents, coaches, teachers, friends,
and mentors who have pushed you to be better than your excuses and
bigger than your fears. What if the secret to having the confidence
and courage to enrich your life and work is simply knowing how to push
yourself? Using the science habits, riveting stories and surprising
facts from some of the most famous moments in history, art and
business, Mel Robbins will explain the power of a "push moment." Then,
she'll give you one simple tool you can use to become your greatest
self. It take just five seconds to use this tool, and every time you
do, you'll be in great company. More than 8 million people have
watched Mel's TEDx Talk, and executives inside of the world's largest
brands are using the tool to increase productivity, collaboration, and
engagement. In The 5 Second Rule, you'll discover it takes just five
seconds to: Become confident Break the habit of procrastination and
self-doubt Beat fear and uncertainty Stop worrying and feel happier
Share your ideas with courage The 5 Second Rule is a simple, one-sizefits-all solution for the one problem we all face—we hold ourselves
back. The secret isn't knowing what to do—it's knowing how to make
yourself do it. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px
Arial}

Ice Age
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Socrates, on trial for his life, stated that 'the unexamined life is
not worth living'. Questioning is critical to opening the door to
wisdom. When we ask questions that encourage us to go down new and
unexplored paths, we expand our awareness and understand of ourselves,
our life path, the Universe and our place in it. This book has 101
questions that will take you on a journey from darkness to
enlightenment. There are no right or wrong answers. Whatever you
answer is your own truth and will lead you to a better understanding
of the person you are and the path you have chosen in life.

I Still Love You
Our biology is no longer destiny. Our genes respond to everything we
do, according to the revolutionary new science of epigenetics. In
other words, our inherited DNA doesn’t rigidly determine our health
and disease prospects as the previous generation of geneticists
believed. Especially in the last ten years, scientists have confirmed
that the vast majority of our genes are actually fluid and dynamic. An
endless supply of new studies prove that our health is an expression
of how we live our lives—that what we eat and think and how we handle
daily stress, plus the toxicity of our immediate environment—creates
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an internal biochemistry that can actually turn genes on or off.
Managing these biochemical effects on our genome is the new key to
radiant wellness and healthy longevity. Now gaining broad credibility
among scientists, the study of epigenetics is at the forefront of
modern medicine. According to the author, the real upshot of the
epigenetic revolution is that it opens the door to what futurists call
personalized medicine. For the first time in a trade book, Dr.
Pelletier explains in layperson’s language the genetic biomarkers that
will become the standard reference for measuring which specific
lifestyle changes are required to optimize a given individual’s
health. In the very near future, each person’s state-of-the-art
genetic and epigenetic profile—matched with other precise indicators
such as assays of the gut microbiome—will guide their daily health
practices. This short but profound book by a world-renowned pioneer in
integrative medicine introduces readers to this exciting new field,
and reveals the steps that each of us can take today to change our
genetic expression and thereby optimize our health for a lifetime.

Climate Change
Groundbreaking new research shows that by grabbing hold of the threestep "loop" all habits form in our brains--cue, routine, reward--we
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can change them, giving us the power to take control over our lives.
"We are what we repeatedly do," said Aristotle. "Excellence, then, is
not an act, but a habit." On the most basic level, a habit is a simple
neurological loop: there is a cue (my mouth feels gross), a routine
(hello, Crest), and a reward (ahhh, minty fresh). Understanding this
loop is the key to exercising regularly or becoming more productive at
work or tapping into reserves of creativity. Marketers, too, are
learning how to exploit these loops to boost sales; CEOs and coaches
are using them to change how employees work and athletes compete. As
this book shows, tweaking even one habit, as long as it's the right
one, can have staggering effects. In The Power of Habit, award-winning
New York Times business reporter Charles Duhigg takes readers inside
labs where brain scans record habits as they flourish and die;
classrooms in which students learn to boost their willpower; and
boardrooms where executives dream up products that tug on our deepest
habitual urges. Full of compelling narratives that will appeal to fans
of Michael Lewis, Jonah Lehrer, and Chip and Dan Heath, The Power of
Habit contains an exhilarating argument: our most basic actions are
not the product of well-considered decision making, but of habits we
often do not realize exist. By harnessing this new science, we can
transform our lives.
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The Story of More
A stunning new approach to how individuals can not only change their
lives for the better in the workplace, but also their lives away from
the office, including (but not limited to) finding ways to improve
one's working relationship with others, one's overall health, outlook
on life, and so on. For example, why is it that 95% of all diet
attempts fail? Why do New Year's Resolutions last no more than a few
days? Why can't people with good intentions seem to make consistent
and positive strides in the way they want to improve their careers,
financial fitness, physical fitness, and so on? Based upon the latest
research in a number of psychological and medical fields, the authors
of CHANGE ANYTHING will show that traditional will-power is not
necessarily the answer to these strivings, that people are affected in
their behaviors by far more subtle influences. CHANGE ANYTHING shows
how individuals can come to understand these powerful and influential
forces, and how to put these forces to work in a positive manner that
brings real and meaningful results. The authors present an array of
everyday examples that will change and truly empower you to reexamine
the way you go about your business and life.
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Change Your World
Profiles unhappiness as a chemical brain response that helped early
humans survive, offering advice on how to achieve happiness by
retraining brain activity, accepting a painful past, and designing a
future.

Inheritance
Award-winning physician and New York Times bestselling author Sharon
Moalem, MD, PhD, reveals how genetic breakthroughs are completely
transforming our understanding of both the world and our lives.
INHERITANCE Conventional wisdom dictates that our genetic destiny is
fixed at conception. But Dr. Moalem's groundbreaking book shows us
that the human genome is far more fluid and fascinating than your
ninth grade biology teacher ever imagined. By bringing us to the
bedside of his unique and complex patients, he masterfully
demonstrates what rare genetic conditions can teach us all about our
own health and well-being. In the brave new world we're rapidly
rocketing into, genetic knowledge has become absolutely crucial.
INHERITANCE provides an indispensable roadmap for this journey by
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teaching you: -Why you may have recovered from the psychological
trauma caused by childhood bullying-but your genes may remain scarred
for life. -How fructose is the sugar that makes fruits sweet-but if
you have certain genes, consuming it can buy you a one-way trip to the
coroner's office. -Why ingesting common painkillers is like dosing
yourself repeatedly with morphine-if you have a certain set of genes.
-How insurance companies legally use your genetic data to predict the
risk of disability for you and your children-and how that impacts the
coverage decisions they make for your family. -How to have the single
most important conversation with your doctor-one that can save your
life. And finally: -Why people with rare genetic conditions hold the
keys to medical problems affecting millions. In this trailblazing
book, Dr. Moalem employs his wide-ranging and entertaining
interdisciplinary approach to science and medicine-- explaining how
art, history, superheroes, sex workers, and sports stars all help us
understand the impact of our lives on our genes, and our genes on our
lives. INHERITANCE will profoundly alter how you view your genes, your
health--and your life.

Change Your World
You are about to start on the most interesting quest the human mind
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has ever made, the discovery of the Life Principle, the way "It"
works, and your relationship to "It." You are about to make the
greatest discovery of your life, which is how to use the Creative
Power of your thought for definite purposes; purposes which will
benefit you, your family, and your friends. You are about to engage in
a study of the Science of Mind, which deals with a Principle and a
Power in the universe as immediate as your own breath. Of necessity
such a study to which you must give your complete attention, something
that you just enthusiastically enter into. All the while, it will be
something that brings a daily satisfaction, a sense of well-being, and
the gratification of knowing that you are in harmony with the Power
that creates and sustains everything.

Change Your Genes, Change Your Life
James Clear presents strategies to form good habits, break bad ones,
and master the tiny behaviors that help lead to an improved life.

How to Change Your Life
The author of Scientists in Power and Nuclear Fear illuminates the
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scientific process that reached consensus in 2001 about global warming
by assembling evidence from around the world to show the complex
workings of the earth's climate and environment. (Ecology &
Environment)

The Gaslight Effect
A prescient warning of a future we now inhabit, where fake news
stories and Internet conspiracy theories play to a disaffected
American populace “A glorious book . . . A spirited defense of science
. . . From the first page to the last, this book is a manifesto for
clear thought.”—Los Angeles Times How can we make intelligent
decisions about our increasingly technology-driven lives if we don’t
understand the difference between the myths of pseudoscience and the
testable hypotheses of science? Pulitzer Prize-winning author and
distinguished astronomer Carl Sagan argues that scientific thinking is
critical not only to the pursuit of truth but to the very well-being
of our democratic institutions. Casting a wide net through history and
culture, Sagan examines and authoritatively debunks such celebrated
fallacies of the past as witchcraft, faith healing, demons, and UFOs.
And yet, disturbingly, in today's so-called information age,
pseudoscience is burgeoning with stories of alien abduction,
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channeling past lives, and communal hallucinations commanding growing
attention and respect. As Sagan demonstrates with lucid eloquence, the
siren song of unreason is not just a cultural wrong turn but a
dangerous plunge into darkness that threatens our most basic freedoms.
Praise for The Demon-Haunted World “Powerful . . . A stirring defense
of informed rationality. . . Rich in surprising information and
beautiful writing.”—The Washington Post Book World “Compelling.”—USA
Today “A clear vision of what good science means and why it makes a
difference. . . . A testimonial to the power of science and a warning
of the dangers of unrestrained credulity.”—The Sciences
“Passionate.”—San Francisco Examiner-Chronicle

Train Your Mind, Change Your Brain
Ernest Holmes’s rational, lucid explanation of why our thoughts have
power will instruct readers on how they can change their lives by
changing their thinking. "The wisdom of God is within you, and you can
use it to improve your life." How to Change Your Life presents: ideas
on life and God essential to contemporary spiritual understanding how
science and spirituality have merged and what that means for you stepby-step instructions on how to use Science of Mind to improve your
experience of life These principles, along with techniques for
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applying them, are thoroughly described in this book. If readers are
ready to positively jumpstart their lives, this is the book that can
help them do it.

The Science of Consequences
Story-Based Inquiry: A Manual for Investigative Journalists
An unprecedented union of scientific analysis and stunning photography
illustrating the effects of climate change on the global ecosystem.

Soft-wired
“Hope Jahren is the voice that science has been waiting for.” —Nature
“A superb account of the deadly struggle between humanity and what may
prove the only life-bearing planet within ten light years, written in
a brilliantly sardonic and conversational style.” —E. O. Wilson “Hope
Jahren asks the central question of our time: how can we learn to live
on a finite planet? The Story of More is thoughtful, informative,
and—above all—essential.” —Elizabeth Kolbert, author of The Sixth
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Extinction Hope Jahren is an award-winning scientist, a brilliant
writer, a passionate teacher, and one of the seven billion people with
whom we share this earth. In The Story of More, she illuminates the
link between human habits and our imperiled planet. In concise, highly
readable chapters, she takes us through the science behind the key
inventions—from electric power to large-scale farming to
automobiles—that, even as they help us, release greenhouse gases into
the atmosphere like never before. She explains the current and
projected consequences of global warming—from superstorms to rising
sea levels—and the actions that we all can take to fight back. At once
an explainer on the mechanisms of global change and a lively, personal
narrative given to us in Jahren’s inimitable voice, The Story of More
is the essential pocket primer on climate change that will leave an
indelible impact on everyone who reads it.

Imagining the Future of Climate Change
Have you ever done something you knew would make someone else happy,
sad or angry? Have you ever bought a thoughtful gift for someone you
love? Or realized someone was being sarcastic with you? Or enjoyed
someone else's misfortune? These everyday events involve mind mapping,
your brain's ability to create mental pictures of how someone else's
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mind works. Mind mapping underlies all aspects of daily life, from the
best to the worst. You won't find an aspect of your life where mind
mapping isn't involved-and you probably never heard about mind mapping
before! Brain Talk offers what you need to know about mind mapping and
the emerging brain science of interpersonal neurobiology (how
interacting with other people affects your brain). Brain Talk is
written for the general public in an easy-to-read style and
establishes a personal relationship with you. It creates vivid
pictures in your mind with attention-grabbling examples, and walks you
into powerful new insights about yourself and the important people in
your life. Reading Brain Talk can be a life-changing experience. *
Part One explains mind mapping and increases your ability to "read"
people and map their minds (and your own). It helps you know what they
want, what they're feeling and thinking, and what they're likely to
do. Part One also covers mind masking (shielding your mind from being
mapped), lying and deception. Brain Talk revolutionizes your
understandings of yourself, your spouse or romantic partner, and your
children, parents, siblings, and coworkers. * Part Two explores the
darker aspects of mind mapping, like traumatic mind mapping and
antisocial empathy.Traumatic mind mapping occurs when mapping some
else's mind leaves your brain/mind traumatized. Did you grow up in a
troubled home with experiences that produced vivid "flashbulb
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memories" lingering in your mind? Do you have recurring thoughts about
someone you're dealing with who does disturbing things? Brain Talk
helps you understand subtle interpersonal trauma and reveals the
short- and long-term negative impacts of traumatic mind mapping. *
Part Three shows you how to repair the negative impacts of traumatic
mind mapping and effectively handle the difficult people in your life.
Brain Talk also details how to use mind mapping to create positive
healthy interactions with those you love, and ends on an uplifting
note. Brain Talk is based on Crucible(r) Neurobiological Therapy,
developed through fifteen years of clinical research with highly
troubled clients. Brain Talk is also a crossover book for therapists,
educators, and avid readers of brain science. * Four Appendices
contain the scientific research underlying the main text and offer indepth discussions of important topics and treatment details (over 100
pages and 400 references). Brain Talk is available in three versions:
paperback and TWO Kindle versions (Standard and Professional). Brain
Talk Professional Edition offers the additional functionality of
directly downloading FREE scientific brain research articles published
online. Consider this electronic edition if you a mental health
professional, academic, graduate student, or die-hard brain wonk.(Read
about Brain Talk Pro here.) Brain Talk is written by the award-winning
clinical psychologist, Dr. David Schnarch, renowned relationship
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expert and author of the international best-selling books, Passionate
Marriage and Intimacy & Desire. He has a proven track record for
creating innovative therapies, and making complex brain science
understandable and useful to the general public. His ground-breaking
professional contributions have received awards from the American
Psychological Association, the American Assn. for Marriage and Family
Therapy, and the American Assn. of Sex Educators, Counselors, and
Therapists. He is Board Certified in Couple and Family Psychology
(ABPP), and his textbook Constructing the Sexual Crucible is used by
therapist training programs around the world.

The Premonition Code
John Postgate describes this autobiography as essentially ‘a book
about doing science’, and while it is an entertaining account of his
life in the UK and abroad as he rose to international prominence in
microbiology, it is also a book about playing and listening to his
beloved jazz. Away from lab and lecture hall, Professor Postgate
(brother of the late Oliver Postgate, creator of Bagpuss and the
Clangers) has taken enormous pleasure in his hobby, playing cornet
over the years with many musicians, some of whom became prominent
names in jazz. His articles and reviews for magazines such as
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Gramophone and Jazz Journal have been as widely appreciated in jazz
circles as his contributions to the understanding of certain key
microbiological processes, including the sulphur cycle and nitrogen
fixation, have been in the world of microbiology.

The Discovery of Global Warming
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER * "The Uninhabitable Earth hits you like
a comet, with an overflow of insanely lyrical prose about our pending
Armageddon."--Andrew Solomon, author of The Noonday Demon With a new
afterword It is worse, much worse, than you think. If your anxiety
about global warming is dominated by fears of sea-level rise, you are
barely scratching the surface of what terrors are possible--food
shortages, refugee emergencies, climate wars and economic devastation.
An "epoch-defining book" (The Guardian) and "this generation's Silent
Spring" (The Washington Post), The Uninhabitable Earth is both a
travelogue of the near future and a meditation on how that future will
look to those living through it--the ways that warming promises to
transform global politics, the meaning of technology and nature in the
modern world, the sustainability of capitalism and the trajectory of
human progress. The Uninhabitable Earth is also an impassioned call to
action. For just as the world was brought to the brink of catastrophe
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within the span of a lifetime, the responsibility to avoid it now
belongs to a single generation--today's. Praise for The Uninhabitable
Earth "The Uninhabitable Earth is the most terrifying book I have ever
read. Its subject is climate change, and its method is scientific, but
its mode is Old Testament. The book is a meticulously documented,
white-knuckled tour through the cascading catastrophes that will soon
engulf our warming planet."--Farhad Manjoo, The New York Times
"Riveting. . . . Some readers will find Mr. Wallace-Wells's outline of
possible futures alarmist. He is indeed alarmed. You should be,
too."--The Economist "Potent and evocative. . . . Wallace-Wells has
resolved to offer something other than the standard narrative of
climate change. . . . He avoids the 'eerily banal language of
climatology' in favor of lush, rolling prose."--Jennifer Szalai, The
New York Times "The book has potential to be this generation's Silent
Spring."--The Washington Post "The Uninhabitable Earth, which has
become a best seller, taps into the underlying emotion of the day:
fear. . . . I encourage people to read this book."--Alan Weisman, The
New York Review of Books

Designing Your Life
Hope Rising is a clarion call to apply the science of hope in daily
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life and overcome the trauma, adversity, and struggles everyone must
face. Hope is the most predictive indicator of well-being in a
person’s life in all the research done on trauma, illness, and
resiliency. Based on nearly 2,000 published studies about hope,
including their own research, Casey Gwinn and Chan Hellman call for
rising hope to be the focus not only in personal lives, but in public
policy in education, business, social services, and every other part
of society. Hope is measurable. Hope is malleable. Hope changes lives.
Hope Rising provides a roadmap to measure hope in your life, assess
what may have robbed you of the power of hope, and then provides
strategies to increase hope. It challenges every reader to be
transparent and honest about their own stories of struggle and
adversity, calls for the end of shame and blame in addressing the
struggles of those who have experienced trauma, illness, or abuse, and
provides practical ways to increase your Hope score and thrive because
of it.

English Mechanics and the World of Science
Using new scientific research and ancient biblical truths, reveals how
to close the happiness gap and attain personal joy.
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The Uninhabitable Earth
What if you had the power to change your brain for the better? In SoftWired, Dr. Michael Merzenich--a world authority on brain
plasticity--explains how the brain rewires itself across the lifespan,
and how you can take control of that process to improve your life. In
addition to fascinating descriptions of how your brain has produced
your unique memories, skills, quirks, and emotions, Soft-Wired offers
sound advice for evaluating your brain and gives clear, specific,
scientifically proven guidance for how to rejuvenate, remodel, and
reshape your brain to improve it at any age.

Change Your Thinking, Change Your Life
This title is part of American Studies Now and available as an e-book
first. Visit ucpress.edu/go/americanstudiesnow to learn more. From the
1960s to the present, activists, artists, and science fiction writers
have imagined the consequences of climate change and its impacts on
our future. Authors such as Octavia Butler and Leslie Marmon Silko,
movie directors such as Bong Joon-Ho, and creators of digital media
such as the makers of the Maori web series Anamata Future News have
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all envisioned future worlds in the wake of imminent environmental
collapse, engaging audiences to think about the earth’s
sustainability. As public awareness of climate change has grown, so
has the popularity of imaginative works of climate fiction that
connect science with activism. Today real-world social movements
helmed by Indigenous people and people of color are leading the way
against the greatest threat to our environment: the fossil fuel
industry. It is through these stories and movements by Natives and
people of color—both in the real world and imagined through science
fiction—that we understand the relationship between culture and
activism and how both can be a valuable tool in creating our future.
Imagining the Future of Climate Change introduces readers to the
history and most significant flashpoints in climate justice through
speculative fictions and social movements to explore post-disaster
possibilities and the art of world-making.

The Demon-Haunted World
New York Times Book Review 10 Best Books of 2018 A New York Times
Notable Book The #1 New York Times bestseller. A brilliant and brave
investigation into the medical and scientific revolution taking place
around psychedelic drugs--and the spellbinding story of his own lifePage 21/42
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changing psychedelic experiences When Michael Pollan set out to
research how LSD and psilocybin (the active ingredient in magic
mushrooms) are being used to provide relief to people suffering from
difficult-to-treat conditions such as depression, addiction and
anxiety, he did not intend to write what is undoubtedly his most
personal book. But upon discovering how these remarkable substances
are improving the lives not only of the mentally ill but also of
healthy people coming to grips with the challenges of everyday life,
he decided to explore the landscape of the mind in the first person as
well as the third. Thus began a singular adventure into various
altered states of consciousness, along with a dive deep into both the
latest brain science and the thriving underground community of
psychedelic therapists. Pollan sifts the historical record to separate
the truth about these mysterious drugs from the myths that have
surrounded them since the 1960s, when a handful of psychedelic
evangelists inadvertently catalyzed a powerful backlash against what
was then a promising field of research. A unique and elegant blend of
science, memoir, travel writing, history, and medicine, How to Change
Your Mind is a triumph of participatory journalism. By turns dazzling
and edifying, it is the gripping account of a journey to an exciting
and unexpected new frontier in our understanding of the mind, the
self, and our place in the world. The true subject of Pollan's "mental
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travelogue" is not just psychedelic drugs but also the eternal puzzle
of human consciousness and how, in a world that offers us both
suffering and joy, we can do our best to be fully present and find
meaning in our lives.

Unstoppable
Predicting the shape of our future populations is vital for installing
the infrastructure, welfare, and provisions necessary for society to
survive. There are many opportunities and challenges that will come
with the changes in our populations over the 21st century. In this new
addition to the 21st Century Challenges series, Sarah Harper works to
dispel myths such as the fear of unstoppable global growth resulting
in a population explosion, or that climate change will lead to the
mass movement of environmental refugees; and instead considers the
future shape of our populations in light of demographic trends in
fertility, mortality, and migration, and their national and global
impact. How Population Change Will Transform Our World looks at
population trends by region to highlight the key issues facing us in
the coming decades, including the demographic inertia in Europe,
demographic dividend in Asia, high fertility and mortality in Africa,
the youth bulge in the Middle East, and the balancing act of migration
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in the Americas. Harper concludes with an analysis of global
challenges we must plan for such as the impact of climate change and
urbanization, and the difficulty of feeding 10 billion people, and
considers ways in which we can prepare for, and mitigate against,
these challenges.

Hope Rising
In this groundbreaking book, bestselling author Theresa Cheung joins
forces with cognitive neuroscientist Julia Mossbridge, PhD, Director
of the Innovation Lab at The Institute of Noetic Sciences (IONS).
Together they reveal revolutionary new research showing that sensing
the future is possible, they also provide practical tools and
techniques you can use to develop your own powers of precognition.
Precognition is the scientific name for the knowledge or perception of
the future, obtained through extrasensory means. Often called
'premonition', precognition is the most frequently reported of all
extrasensory perception (ESP) experiences, occurring most often in
dreams. It may also occur spontaneously in waking visions, auditory
hallucinations, flashing thoughts entering the mind, the sense of
"knowing" and physiological changes. Combining science and practice,
Theresa and Dr Julia unravel the mystery of precognition. The book
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will cover: • What precognition is and the different types, clearly
explaining the cutting-edge science, including what is known and what
is still a mystery • The most common premonitions that people
experience and why, including examples from around the world •
Experimental tools to help you cultivate precognition experiences to
help get useful information for your life • Case studies included
throughout, with supporting scientific evidence offered alongside to
provide validation and explanation • Personal experiences of the
authors, detailing how premonition has shaped their lives and
interviews with leading scientists and experts in the field

Resilience
Therapist and family and youth specialist Michael Ungar takes readers
inside of a weekly support group for families with difficult children.
Using the struggles of the families and his own experiences with a
troubled upbringing, Ungar lays out nine strategies for parents to
help difficult children grow and flourish.

The Goal of Life, Or, Science and Revelation
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Cutting-edge science and the ancient wisdom of Buddhism have come
together to reveal that, contrary to popular belief, we have the power
to literally change our brains by changing our minds. Recent
pioneering experiments in neuroplasticity—the ability of the brain to
change in response to experience—reveal that the brain is capable of
altering its structure and function, and even of generating new
neurons, a power we retain well into old age. The brain can adapt,
heal, renew itself after trauma, compensate for disabilities, rewire
itself to overcome dyslexia, and break cycles of depression and OCD.
And as scientists are learning from studies performed on Buddhist
monks, it is not only the outside world that can change the brain, so
can the mind and, in particular, focused attention through the classic
Buddhist practice of mindfulness. With her gift for making science
accessible, meaningful, and compelling, science writer Sharon Begley
illuminates a profound shift in our understanding of how the brain and
the mind interact and takes us to the leading edge of a revolution in
what it means to be human. Praise for Train Your Mind, Change Your
Brain “There are two great things about this book. One is that it
shows us how nothing about our brains is set in stone. The other is
that it is written by Sharon Begley, one of the best science writers
around. Begley is superb at framing the latest facts within the larger
context of the field. This is a terrific book.”—Robert M. Sapolsky,
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author of Why Zebras Don’t Get Ulcers “Excellent . . . elegant and
lucid prose . . . an open mind here will be rewarded.”—Discover “A
strong dose of hope along with a strong does of science and Buddhist
thought.”—The San Diego Union-Tribune

101 Questions That Will Change Your Life
Just as World War II called an earlier generation to greatness, so the
climate crisis is calling today's rising youth to action: to create a
better future. In UNSTOPPABLE, Bill Nye crystallizes and expands the
message for which he is best known and beloved. That message is that
with a combination of optimism and scientific curiosity, all obstacles
become opportunities, and the possibilities of our world become
limitless. With a scientist's thirst for knowledge and an engineer's
vision of what can be, Bill Nye sees today's environmental issues not
as insurmountable, depressing problems but as chances for our society
to rise to the challenge and create a cleaner, healthier, smarter
world. We need not accept that transportation consumes half our
energy, and that two-thirds of the energy you put into your car is
immediately thrown away out the tailpipe. We need not accept that
dangerous emissions are the price we must pay for a vibrant economy
and a comfortable life. Above all, we need not accept that we will
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leave our children a planet that is dirty, overheated, and depleted of
resources. As Bill shares his vision, he debunks some of the most
persistent myths and misunderstandings about global warming. When you
are done reading, you'll be enlightened and empowered. Chances are,
you'll be smiling, too, ready to join Bill and change the world. In
Unstoppable: Harnessing Science to Change the World, the New York
Times bestselling author of Undeniable: Evolution and the Science of
Creation and former host of "Bill Nye the Science Guy" issues a new
challenge to today's generation: to make a cleaner, more efficient,
and happier world. Praise for UNDENIABLE: "With his charming, breezy,
narrative style, Bill empowers the reader to see the natural world as
it is, not as some would wish it to be. He does it right. And, as I
expected, he does it best." -Neil deGrasse Tyson, Ph.D, host of COSMOS
"Bill Nye, 'the Science Guy,' has become a veritable cultural
icon.[T]he title of his new book on evolution[is] 'Undeniable,'
because, yes, there are many Americans who still deny what Darwin and
other scientists long ago proved." -Frank Bruni, The New York Times
"With a jaunty bow tie and boyish enthusiasm, Bill Nye the Science Guy
has spent decades decoding scientific topics, from germs to volcanoes,
for television audiences.In his new book, Nye delights in how
[evolution] helps to unlock the mysteries of everything from
bumblebees to human origins to our place in the universe." -National
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Geographic "When it comes to Bill Nye, 'Science Guy' doesn't even
begin to cover it. When he's not being summoned to act as a voice of
reason for news outlets or leading meetings as CEO of the Planetary
Society, he is living the life of a best-selling author.His recently
published book, 'Undeniable: Evolution and the Science of Creation,'
enlightens readers while using a conversational, educational tone.
After all, it's his ability to break down even the most complicated
topics into bite-size pieces that made him such a hit on his '90s
children's show 'Bill Nye, the Science Guy.'" -The Boston Globe "Mr.
Nye writes briskly and accessibly[and] makes an eloquent case for
evolution."-The Wall Street Journal "Because [Bill Nye is] a
scientist, he has no doubts that the 'deniers' of evolution are flat
wrong. And because he's a performer, his book is fun to read and easy
to absorb." -The Washington Post "Ignite your inner scientist when
Nye, known for delivering geeky intel with clarity and charm, takes on
one of society's most hotly debated topics (yes, still)." -Time Out
New York

Mastering Women
Two of today’s most respected world-changers, leadership expert John
C. Maxwell and global development leader Rob Hoskins, share their realPage 29/42
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world experiences helping to transform millions of lives around the
world to show people how to be the change the world needs—and help
others do the same. We see problems everywhere and we think, Why
doesn’t somebody do something? The institutions we’ve depended on
aren’t making the world a better place the way we thought they could
and should. So now it’s up to us. The good news is, YOU can change
your world. In this book, John Maxwell and Rob Hoskins guide readers
through the entire process. These two leaders have been making a
positive impact for decades, transforming lives, communities, and
businesses around the world with a sense of mission and high regard
for human dignity. They will show you how to Identify your cause Live
out the values that make a difference Become a catalyst for change
Join the right or recruit one of your own Work together with others to
make a difference Measure your impact and keep improving Whether you
influence only one other person or you’re the leader of a large
organization, you too can bring about positive, lasting change.
Throughout these pages, Maxwell and Hoskins share their real-world
experiences and encourage others to make a difference based on the
needs they see around them and the desires of their heart.

Change Anything
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The Navy SEAL, humanitarian and best-selling author of The Heart and
the Fist draws on ancient wisdom and personal experience to counsel
readers on how to promote personal resilience and overcome obstacles
through positive action. 100,000 first printing.

The Law of Happiness
"John and Mary Gribbin tell the remarkable story of how we came to
understand the phenomenon of Ice Ages, focusing on the key
personalities obsessed with the search for answers. How frequently do
Ice Ages occur? How do astronomical rhythms affect the Earth's
climate? Have there always been two polar ice caps? Is it true that
tiny changes in the heat balance of the Earth could plunge us back
into full Ice Age conditions? With startling new material on how the
last major Ice Epoch could have hastened human evolution, Ice Age
explains why the Earth was once covered in ice - and how that made us
human."--BOOK JACKET.

Pivot
We are all broadcasters. We are constantly broadcasting information to
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others, even if we don't say a word. Managers broadcast to their teams
during meetings. Team members broadcast to clients. Clients broadcast
to potential clients. And the messages we choose to broadcast shape
others' views of the world. Our words can move other people from a
fear-based mindset in which they see obstacles as insurmountable, to a
positive mindset where they see that change is possible, get unstuck,
and take action. What makes the difference is what we choose to
broadcast. Using scientifically proven communication strategies to
ripple out positive change to others, we increase their happiness and
success at work, as well as our own, instantly making us more
effective leaders. New research from the fields of positive psychology
and neuroscience shows that small shifts to the way we communicate can
create big ripple effects on business outcomes, including 19% greater
accuracy, 31% higher productivity, 25% greater performance ratings,
37% higher sales, and 23% lower levels of stress. Drawing from her
experience as a national CBS News anchor, a positive psychology
researcher, and her work with many of the top Fortune 500 companies,
Michelle Gielan shares the strategies that have created results
inBroadcasting Happiness. In this book, you'll learn how to choose the
right message, get through to others, especially during moments of
high stress, build resilience in the midst of challenges, and use nonverbal communication to your advantage. And, most important, you'll
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understand why positivity is the most underutilized resource
available. Learn how to: Lead a conversation or communication with
positivity Rewrite negative, debilitating thought patterns and turn
them into fuel for resilience and growth for you and your team Share
bad news more effectively to increase future success Create and
sustain a positive culture at work by getting a positive behavior to
live beyond you both online and off In the midst of challenges such as
restructuring, low retention, and some of the lowest levels of
engagement in history, creating a positive mindset is only the first
step. The real key is to find ways to sustain positive change, get
others to adopt that positivity, and to replicate successful patterns
of behavior. If you want to help your team sell more each quarter,
changing your story in specific ways is the key. Peppered with case
studies,Broadcasting Happiness shows how real companies are using
these techniques to improve their culturesand bottom lines. Learn how
to transform how you communicate with others to be more effective at
the office and feel more energized each day. Change is possible, and
by incorporating simple communication habits, which often take just a
couple of minutes a day, you can ripple out that positive change to
others and create an upward spiral of success.

The Power of Habit
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Motivational speakers are wrong when they tell us that our success
depends on the power of our own thoughts, feelings, and actions. The
entire self-improvement industry puts the responsibility for change on
us as individuals, producing few if any long-term changes in our
health or happiness. In this mind-bending look at what the science of
resilience teaches us about success, Michael Ungar shows that
individual growth depends very little on what we think, feel, or
behave. A Ph.D. and regular contributor to Psychology Today, Ungar has
worked with the World Bank, UNESCO, and the Red Cross. He is one of
the world's leading experts on thriving through adversity. Delving
into the latest research, he demonstrates that we share responsibility
for our personal well-being with our family and friends, and even our
employers and politicians. In fact, the more the odds are stacked
against us, the less motivation, positive thinking, and grit are
important to resilience and the more we benefit from an environment
rich in opportunity. The ethic of rugged individualism and the victimblaming politics that come with it are red herrings in the science of
success. Ungar explores real people's lives and discovers that the
answers lie in the people and the support systems around us.
Supportive spouses, caring families, high-functioning communities,
nurturing employers, and effective governments are very often the
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difference between individual success and failure. The good news is
that it is easier to change your environment than it is to change
yourself. Indeed, Ungar has solid evidence that we can influence the
world around us in ways that will make us more resilient both at home
and on the job.

Atomic Habits
Finally! An insightful, MUST-READ, direct from a woman who KNOWS and
supports men! As a Men's Advocate, Ms. Gross empowers men to tap into
their innate skills to be effective both in business and in winning
over women. Ms. Gross has interviewed over 20,000 men to finalize the
research for this book. She gives you a proven roadmap to win over any
woman, any time, all in 4 easy steps. Sounds too easy, doesn't it? She
grew up with a great father in her life, great men around her, and is
married to a great man now. So, she fully understands men and has a
real passion to help men understand women. As she searched the
bookshelves, she observed that there is no real training for men with
this near-impossible task in the marketplace. She wrote this book to
fill that overdue need. Here is your guide to MASTERING WOMEN.
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How Population Change Will Transform Our World
Actions have consequences--and the ability to learn from them
revolutionized life on earth. While it's easy enough to see that
consequences are important (where would we be without positive
reinforcement?), few have heard there's a science of consequences,
with principles that affect us every day. Despite their variety,
consequences appear to follow a common set of scientific principles
and share some similar effects in the brain--such as the "pleasure
centers." Nature and nurture always work together, and scientists have
demonstrated that learning from consequences predictably activates
genes and restructures the brain. Applications are everywhere--at
home, at work, and at school, and that's just for starters.
Individually and societally, for example, self-control pits short-term
against long-term consequences. Ten years in the making, this awardwinning book tells a tale ranging from genetics to neurotransmitters,
from emotion to language, from parenting to politics, taking an
inclusive interdisciplinary approach to show how something so
deceptively simple can help make sense of so much.

Microbes, Music and Me
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The 5 Second Rule
A study of the "gaslight effect" discusses this form of manipulation
that consistently puts the other person in the wrong and reveals what
can be done to overcome this behavior and determine if an unhealthy
relationship can be salvaged.

What Happy People Know
Broadcasting Happiness
The successful CEO of the internationally renowned Peak Potentials—who
has trained thousands of people to find new jobs, careers, and
directions—shares his practical and inspirational program for
reinventing yourself, whether you are out of work or want to change
your professional trajectory. What would you do in your life if you
knew you could not fail? That’s the question answered in Pivot, a
roadmap for embracing your true potential without abandoning your
responsibilities or risking your future. As a transformational teacher
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and the CEO of Peak Potentials, which has trained more than one
million people worldwide, Adam Markel can help you leap out of your
comfort zone and into the destiny you’ve always dreamed of. Whether
you are transitioning your career, or have been downsized, or believe
that your true potential has yet to be fully tapped, Pivot is a guide
to reinvention for anyone, at any age. With clear-eyed compassion and
frank assessments, Adam shares the secrets that will guide you away
from fear and toward a powerful new vision for your life. The
uplifting stories, introspective prompts, clear step-by-step
exercises, and energizing calls to action throughout this remarkable
book will guide you through the process of personal and career
transformation, from creating a vision and clearing space for change
to building a supportive environment and establishing daily rituals
that will regenerate your soul. Success and personal fulfillment are
within reach! Program your internal GPS to a destination of your
wildest imagination—all it takes to change your path is one right
turn.

How to Change Your Mind
#1 New York Times Bestseller At last, a book that shows you how to
build—design—a life you can thrive in, at any age or stage Designers
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create worlds and solve problems using design thinking. Look around
your office or home—at the tablet or smartphone you may be holding or
the chair you are sitting in. Everything in our lives was designed by
someone. And every design starts with a problem that a designer or
team of designers seeks to solve. In this book, Bill Burnett and Dave
Evans show us how design thinking can help us create a life that is
both meaningful and fulfilling, regardless of who or where we are,
what we do or have done for a living, or how young or old we are. The
same design thinking responsible for amazing technology, products, and
spaces can be used to design and build your career and your life, a
life of fulfillment and joy, constantly creative and productive, one
that always holds the possibility of surprise. "Designing Your Life
walks readers through the process of building a satisfying, meaningful
life by approaching the challenge the way a designer would.
Experimentation. Wayfinding. Prototyping. Constant iteration. You
should read the book. Everyone else will." —Daniel Pink, bestselling
author of Drive “This [is] the career book of the next decade and . .
. the go-to book that is read as a rite of passage whenever someone is
ready to create a life they love.” —David Kelley, Founder of IDEO “An
empowering book based on their popular class of the same name at
Stanford University . . . Perhaps the book’s most important lesson is
that the only failure is settling for a life that makes one unhappy.
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With useful fact-finding exercises, an empathetic tone, and sensible
advice, this book will easily earn a place among career-finding
classics.” —Publishers Weekly From the Hardcover edition.
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